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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                      September 26, 2024 

 
VA Clinics Closed Due to Hurricane Helene 

 

Dublin, Ga. – The Carl Vinson VA Medical Center in Dublin, Georgia, has announced that its 

Albany, Brunswick, Macon, Milledgeville, Perry, Tifton, and Warner Robins community clinics 

are closed today in anticipation of severe weather from Hurricane Helene. Albany and Tifton 

clinics are closed now, and the remaining clinics will close at noon today. 

 

All veterans with appointments will be contacted to re-schedule their appointments. All clinics 

are expected to re-open on Monday, Sept. 30, at regular hours; however, VA officials encourage 

all stakeholders to periodically review the Dublin VA internet and Facebook sites for the latest 

information.  

 

If changes to hours or appointments are expected, veterans will be contacted without delay. 

Veterans with appointments will also be updated through email and phone calls. The main 

campus at Dublin is expected to remain open and observe regular hours. 

 

• Facebook: Dublin VA Medical Center 

• Dublin VA internet: https://www.va.gov/dublin-health-care/ 

• FEMA: “How to Prepare for Hurricane Season” 

 

### 

 

Media Contact: 

 

Dr. Frank G. Jordan Jr., FACHE 

Director, Communications & Public Relations                                         

Carl Vinson VA Medical Center 

1826 Veterans Blvd., Dublin, Ga. 31021                                                                               

478-274-5440 or Frank.Jordan2@va.gov       

Facebook: Dublin VA Medical Center 

www.dublin.va.gov 
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